
Student Senate Executive Board Meeting Minutes 
Friday, March 20, 2020 

1. The COVID -19 updates on campus and timeline 

2. Commencement is canceled and they are trying to figure out a other way to celebrate 
student success and completing their degree. 

3. Online is the primary delivery of classes but some courses may not work online and need to be 
delivered in small groups, social distancing face to face.  

4. The reason of why classes is suspended for 2 weeks is so that online instructor and teach 
instructor that have done online classes. Also, gives them time to move assignments due dates. 

5. How campus will look like once we come back on April 6th. 

6. Reminding students that they have to wash their hands frequently and covering their mouths. 

7. We will still get paid if you are work-Study and Senate. 

8. Any questions you have let Jessica, Sue, or Laura know about your questions. 

9. Senate needs to make a video about the updates on campus and that they should stay calm and 
to frequently check their student emails.  

10. Our next meeting will be on the week of March 30th and to check your email for Sue's email 
about the next meeting. 

 


